
To: The Residents of Richmond Hill 

As residents of Sanderson and Mayvern Crescents and the surrounding area, we have 
grave concerns regarding the recent trend to demolish existing and affordable housing 
in our neighbourhood for the purposes of infill development.  This practice results in 
vacant residences until permits are issued, lack of exterior/lawn maintenance, 
construction noise and debris and ultimately, massive structures that overshadow 
existing homes and are inappropriate for our neighbourhood.  Mst of the houses being 
built are resold again shortly after being built. 

We are voicing our concerns in a letter to Richmond Hill council.  If you would like to join 
us in our efforts to protect our existing neighbourhood and homes, please print your 
name below and provide a signature.  We would appreciate your support.  If you would 
like a more detailed explanation of the concerns, please see the attached document. 

*A copy of the petition containing approximately 170 signatures  
is on file in the Office of the Clerk. 


